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 Parents as Partners  
 

The work of our school, underpinned by our core Christian Values: 
Respect, Caring, Friendship, Honesty, Forgiveness and Responsibility 

  
DREAM, BELIEVE, ACHIEVE AT FAWKHAM CEP SCHOOL 

 

 
           8th October 2021 

 
Dear Parents 

 

After half term we will be reverting back to operating as the normal school day.  

 

This means that the doughnut system will no longer be in operation and you will need to reverse onto the playground and 

park. I know many parents have really enjoyed the way they have been able to drop off the children over the last year, but 

this has added an extra two and a half hours per week for the teaching staff to their already very long days. So, in the 

interests of their well-being, I have decided to revert to the drop-off and pick up arrangements as per pre Covid.  

 

Children will able to line up from 8:45am and will be escorted to their class by their teacher or teaching assistant at this 

time, registration is at 8:55am. Anyone arriving after 8:55am will be recorded as late. In the interests of safety your 

child/ren MUST remain with you in your car until 8:45am and then walk around the playground behind the white lines to 

join their class line. 

 

If you chose to park in the village hall and walk round, please be mindful when parking, that you do not obstruct any of the 

resident’s right of access. Wherever possible, we would ask you to car share. 

 

To ease congestion and to help parents who need to get to work or other schools, we are thinking we may offer early 

morning child care from 8:00am until 8:45am every day. There would be a small charge of £3 per child per session (please 

note this will not include breakfast) to cover the cost of staffing.  

 

Please indicate your interest by signing the form below and returning no later than next Friday, 15th October 2021. I will 

then make an informed decision as to whether to offer this service, starting after half term. 

 

Kind regards  

 

 

Miss Bridges 

Headteacher 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
 

Fawkham CEP School 

Early Morning Cover 

 

I would be interested in a place for …… child/ren at £3 per child per session on 

 

Monday 

 

Tuesday 

 

Wednesday 

 

Thursday 

 

Friday 

 

 

 

Parent Name ……………………………. 
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